
 
New Foothills Area Command Neighborhood Watch Formed!  Number 18 for 2018 
Thank you to Anne B. for organizing the Neighborhood Watch meeting and stepping forward to serve as the block’s point of contact  
(Block Captain) and to Maria F. and her lovely mother for hosting the meeting at their home last night.  We now have the 1000-block  
of Jane St NE from Love to Mountain trained with basic crime prevention principles and ready to safely report suspicious activity or  
criminal activity to APD and work together with APD on crime issues on the block and overall neighborhood.  Bravo! 
 
Last APD Auto Theft VIN Etching of 2018 will be in the Foothills!  To get your VIN etched on the glass parts of your vehicle as an auto  
theft prevention method, you are in luck!  The APD Auto Theft Unit will be conducting FREE VIN ETCHINGS on Saturday, November 3rd  
at AAA of New Mexico (10501 Montgomery Blvd NE) between 9:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.  Bring your vehicle, your current registration  
and spend about 5 minutes to have this service provided to you courtesy of APD. 
 
Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command on Thursday, November 1st 
1 Auto Burglary:  10300-block of Santa Paula Ave NE.  Entry:  Broke vehicle window.  Items stolen from unattended vehicle:  Cell  
phone charger, vehicle registration.   
 

     Happy Dance! 
 
One Property Crime reported in the Foothills Area Command yesterday?! It’s true!  I am hoping this means that crime prevention  
information is spreading and people are becoming more aware of how they can control their environment by hardening targets. 
 
 
 
Stay safe everyone – Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS – Albuquerque Police Department, Foothills Area Command 
 

 
 
 


